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Poznań, October 26, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Distinguished Speakers, 
 
 
Thank You very much for giving your important and valuable presentations at the Symposium 
on Spintronics and Quantum Information. We greatly appreciated your exciting and excellent 
talks! Your commitment has allowed us to organize the Symposium at the top scientific level 
and present the profile of the scientific collaboration of the new Institute. We hope to stay in 
touch in the future. 
 
 
 
 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, 
with kind regards, 

 
 

Ireneusz Weymann 
                Director of the Institute 
  of Spintronics and Quantum Information 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Organizing Committee: 

Prof. Józef Barnaś     Prof. Maciej Krawczyk 
Prof. Krzysztof Grygiel    Prof. Roman Micnas 
Prof. Jarosław W. Kłos    Prof. Adam Miranowicz 
Prof. Tomasz Kostyrko    Prof. Antoni Wójcik 

Faculty of Physics 
Institute of Spintronics and Quantum Information 

 

Institute of Spintronics and Quantum Information 
Faculty of Physics, Adam Mickiewicz University, Poznań  
Uniwerystetu Poznańskiego 2, 61-614 Poznań, Poland 
weymann@amu.edu.pl, +48 61 829 6396  

www.isik.amu.edu.pl 


